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FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs DATE: 14t April 2025

TO: ALL STUDENTS REF: MMU/AA031/006/2024/VOL.7 /210

SUBJECT: ONGOING END-OF-SEMESTER I1 EXAMINATIONS FOR THE 2024/2025
ACADEMIC YEAR

The end-of-Semester Il examinations commenced today, April 14, 2025, and will conclude
on April 30, 2025, We appreciate those who have adhered to the deadlines for fee payments
and course registrations, ensuring a smooth start to the examination process.

However, we request your attention to a few concerns that have arisen. We noticed that some
students were unable to complete their fee payments before the deadline, which
unfortunately caused some disruptions. We understand that circumstances can sometimes
lead to delays; that is why the affected students are asked to fill out leave of absence forms
and register their details with their respective heads of departments. These students will
have the opportunity to participate in the Supplementary/Special examinations scheduled
for july /August 2025.

Additionally, we have observed that some students scheduled for examinations between
today, Monday the 14% April, between 8:30 AM and 11:00 AM were missing from the
examination attendance list even though they deserved to be listed. We are actively
investigating these cases to ensure we take appropriate measures going forward. We will
keep you updated as we work toward a resolution.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We are committed to supporting each
of you during this examination period and beyond.
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